May 19, 2015

Steven Hall, City Manager
City of Olympia

601 4™ Ave, East
Olympia, WA 98501

Dear Steve:

On behalf of the Coalition of Neighborhood Associations, I have attached an amended Memorandum
of Understanding between the Coalition and the City. The current MOU with the city expires on July 10,
201s.

The Memorandum of Understanding has been extensively reviewed by CNA’s members and city
staff and it includes a few small changes to make it consistent with current practices. Leonard Bauer has
suggested that CNA and the City may wish to participate in presenting the MOU to the City Council. CNA
would be happy to participate in whatever way would be appropriate.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 866-3876 or by email

(philschulte@comcast.net).

Sincerely yours,

T W I

Philip W. Schulte, Chair,
Coalition of Neighborhood Associations

cc: Honorable Julie Hankins, Council Member

cc: Leonard Bauer, Deputy Director, Community Planning and Development



